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Greetings, Singers Friends!

What a wonderful group we are as Singers! It truly is a pleasure to combine our artistic talents to produce music 
that is enjoyed and celebrated by all ages. Both of us are especially grateful around the holidays – and it’s not just 
the turkey or Santa. We are grateful for the support that YOU have shown us through your commitment and 
talent all throughout the year. 

As we’ve mentioned before, our Singers strength is each other – the connections that we have formed and 
reinforce as we join together in song and fellowship at our rehearsals and performances. We delight our 
audiences because of this commitment to something larger than ourselves.  

Given the fun that we have, it may be easy to overlook the educational and community service elements of our 
mission. These manifest in the joy we have experienced with the “strangers” who fast become our “friends” at 
our “Sing for Your Life” events, or the twinkle in the eyes of young audience members when they have the 
opportunity to see Santa at our holiday show, or even the mist in the eyes of both Singers and patrons at our 
annual Shelter performance. This mission is what we contribute to each other and our community all year long. 

So, we aren’t just “fun” – we also serve a purpose: to bring joy and music education to our community. Our 
patrons and supporters—be they arts organizations, advertisers, and corporate sponsors—are crucial to keeping 
the Singers active in their mission. 

But some of our most committed supporters – the “shining stars” in our orbit – are individuals like YOU. As an 
educational 501(c)3 organization, your financial contributions as individual donors are fully tax-deductible and 
they sustain our meaningful outreach activities, not to mention our enjoyable time together. Think of the power 
you have to make a difference when you give back to the Singers! What’s more, some of you may work at an 
organization that has an active charity matching program, which ensures that your money goes even further!

We ask that you consider making a contribution to the Singers this holiday season and be one of these “shining 
stars!” Your generous gift will support our programming, your fellow Singers, and our musical and educational 
contributions throughout our community, and will be acknowledged in writing for your tax records.

Thank you for all that you do. Let’s make some beautiful music together! 

With gratitude and love,
Bill Colosimo and Danielle McVey Pasakarnis

*100% of donations made by 
check go to fund the 
operations of The Alexandria 
Singers. No administrative 
charges, no credit card fees, 
no service costs. Consider 
making a direct donation 
today to get the biggest bang 
for your musical bucks.

How to Donate!
To make a secure credit or debit card donation online please follow the donate button on our site: 
AlexandriaSingers.com/Individual_Giving

--or--
Donate by Check* - Checks made payable to The Alexandria Singers

By Mail: The Alexandria Singers, ATTN: Treasurer, PO Box 16093, Alexandria, VA 22302

In person: Please give cash or check donations to any member of your Singers Board of Directors, 
or directly to Tamara de la Camp, our FY ‘20 Treasurer.

https://alexandriasingers.com/Individual_Giving

